DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2018

GSA: The next Gay/Straight Alliance meeting will take place Thursday until 3 p.m. in E120.

BLOOD DRIVE: The first blood drive will be held on Friday. Donors must be at least 16 years old and must
turn in a permission form. Visit the Red Cross table at lunch for more information, or see Miss York in C209 for
details.

ACACEMIC LETTERWINNERS: Invitations to join Academic Letterwinners have been delivered. You can
purchase your awards before or after school or during PTE in C215. If you did not receive an invitation and
feel you earned a 3.9 GPA for the Spring 2018 semester, please see Mr. Brandner in C215.

FALL CONCERT: Tickets are now on sale for the Choral Department’s Fall Concert. The concert will be held
on Thursday at 7:00 p.m. in the high school auditorium. Tickets are $5.00 each and may be purchased from
Mrs. Swetlik.

ST. BALDRICK'S: Students interested in helping the committee may attend the Wednesday after school
meetings in C333.

GUIDANCE: The following institutions of higher learning will have representatives at Lake Central: today —
Calumet College of St. Josepha and American Academy of Art (Main Street at lunch), Thursday —
RobertMorrisUniversity, lllinois (after school in Library).

SENIORS: Please check the spelling of your name in your Skyward account. This is the spelling that will be
submitted for your diploma. Pay special attention to your middle name making sure the entire name is shown.
Diplomas will be ordered after fall break using the name that appears on your Skyward account. Corrections
requested after the order has been placed will result in a $10 charge. See Mrs. Brumm in the main office with
any questions.

TECH HELP: The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE. It is located in the library
J107. Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk.

ATHLETICS: The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before
and after school. The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central
excluding IHSAA events. Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school.

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high
school web site.



